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Thursday, 2 May 2024 

Change of staffing in Orange Class 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, Miss Heaton joined us last June in Orange Class to cover Miss Bembridge’s 

maternity leave.  I can now confirm that Miss Bembridge will be returning from her maternity leave 

after the May half term holiday and will be teaching in Orange Class on Thursdays and Fridays.  Mrs 

Trenowden will be increasing her days and will be teaching the children on Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday each week. 

I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss Heaton for all her hard work over the past year and 

wishing her all the best for the future. 

Miss Hislop 

KS1 Leader  
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